
 

Dear Friends of Science and Ocean, 

 

We invite everyone to participate in Open Science Days, which will be held in a hybrid 

form between 1 and 11 June 2021. The event is organized by the Institute of Oceanology 

of the Polish Academy of Sciences in cooperation with the Sopot Science Association and 

our partners. All events are a part of joint activities of the EU4Ocean Coalition. 

 

From 1 to 11 June, we invite you to take part in the Science Days entitled "Ocean of 

Changes". This way we will be jointly celebrating the World Oceans Day. Some of the 

events will be run strictly online, others in a hybrid mode. 

 

Additionally, on June 10, we invite young ocean explorers, aged 5 to 18 (in various 

age groups) to participate in the International Junior Conference entitled Where the 

World is heading. We want students or groups of students from schools at all levels of 

education to present their thoughts and/or research results on the marine environment, 

including the slogan, "Where the World is heading." 

 

On June 11, we invite university level students and doctoral students to submit their 

work as part of the International Sopot Youth Conference, entitled "Where the world is 

heading", organized by the Sopot Science Association in cooperation with the Institute of 

Oceanology of the Polish Academy of Sciences, for 13 years now. 

 

So, in June, we'll see you online! All events are open and free. 

  


